NOTICE

The regular meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the
Hampton Bays Fire District scheduled for Wednesday, April
17th, 2024 at the main fire house located at 69 West Montauk
Hwy., Hampton Bays, NY 11946 has been cancelled and is
rescheduled for Tuesday, April 16th, 2024 at 7:00 o'clock PM.

Dated: April 4™, 2024

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners
of the Hampton Bays Fire District

David G. Van Scoy Sr.

Fire District Secretary



